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Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

As the term draws to a close, I would just like to update you on our Year 7 Tutor Time Reading 

Programme. 

 This term 7K have read ‘A Christmas Carol’ by Charles Dickens and ‘Oranges in no man’s land’ 

by Elizabeth Laird. They have read the books three times a week during tutor time.  It has been 

lovely to go in and see the groups enjoying listening to their tutor read to them and to see them 

taking part as well. There has been lots of interesting discussions about the text and students 

have also been exploring the meaning of new vocabulary through their reading. 

We hope that your son/daughter is enjoying the calm start to the day. We always ask for and 

appreciate feedback from them and their tutors on how the programme is developing. 

After Christmas students will hopefully enjoy finishing their current text ‘The Lion, the Witch and 

the Wardrobe’ by C.S.Lewis. 

Thank you for your support and warmest wishes for the Christmas break, 

 

Claire Peel                                           Michelle Lever 

Literacy Coordinator                             Library Manager 
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